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Richmond County School System Pre-K Lottery Opens on March 1 
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System will begin accepting Pre-K 
student applications for the 2022-23 school year beginning March 1.  

 
Students who will be 4-years-old on or before September 1, 2022, are eligible to register for 
one of the 60 Pre-K classrooms.  

 

Josephine Lane, Early Learning Coordinator, says “Our Pre-K program is an excellent 
opportunity for students to establish a firm foundation of excellence in education and build the 
social skills required to succeed in school. We look forward to welcoming more than 1,000 
students to Pre-K classrooms this fall.” 

 

Pre-K classrooms are located at all Richmond County elementary schools with the exception 
of C.T. Walker Magnet School. Parents and legal guardians can visit 
rcboe.org/preklotteryregistration for more information.  

 

The deadline to register is April 11.  

 

Parents will be notified by email on April 19 and Pre-K teachers will begin contacting parents 
after April 20.   


